
k

/ Falk Kantor, It
.

*[ ~ #g UNITED STATESt,
I NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION-

.

$ '
3' WASHINGTON,D.C.30656

:

h.N' June 16,1983
,

.e* ,

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Krim
Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological Hazards
Federal Emergency Management Agency ,

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

-

and Engineering Response
-

.

Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR CONSIDERATION IN
REVIEW OF EMERGENCY PLANS FOR ENRICO FERMI
ATOMIC POWER PLANT, UNIT 2

-

References: ,

Letter to Harold R. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation,1.
from John R. Minock, Attorney for Citizens for Employment and Energy (CEE),
dated April 1,1983 enclosing "CEE Concerns Regarding the Draft of the .

'

Proposed Nuclear Facility Appendix to the Monroe County Emergency Opera-.

tions Plan." .
,

2. Letter to H. R. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation,
from Joan Humaw, IHM and and Michael Barrett dated February 10, 1983
enclosing " Citizens Concerns Regarding the Proposed Radiological Emergency
Response", a document presented to the Monroe County Board of Commissioners
in August 1982.

By memorandum dated March 3,1983 FEMA was formally requested to provide
support to the NRC in responding to emergency preparedness issues raised in
a petition by Monroe County, Michigan during the ongoing licensing proceedings
for the Fermi-2 plant. The issues are being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the
Comission's regulations. At the time the Monroe County issues were accepted
for consideration under 2.206, members of the public were infonned that if they
so wished, additional information to supplement the original petition could be
submitted for staff consideration. Subsequently, two additional documents
(references 1 and 2) were received. The purpose of this memorandum is to ,

request further FEMA assistance, in reviewing the two additional submittals:
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References 1 and 2 were previously furnished to FEMA by letters dated April .25,
1983 and May 23, 1983, respectively, for consideration during the FEMA review,

of the emergency preparedness issues raised by Monroe County. 0ur preliminary'

| review of the documents indicates that the material submitted encompasses a
! broader range of subjects than those raised by Monroe County. Therefore, to

~

: the extent any issues raised go beyond the scope of those raised by Monroe
County in their original petition, we request that they be considered by FEMA'

i in your overall assessment of the State and local emergency plans for the

|
Fermi-2 facility. .-

. .

! We believe that any FEMA review of offsite emergency preparedness for Femi-2,
which is based on the planning standards of NUREG-0654/ FEMA-REP-1, encompass all
the areas of concern and therefore, it is not necessary to provide 's specific
response to each issuey However, to assist us in the licensing process, we re-
quest that an indication that the documents have been considered in your review

- process beincluded in your future Interim Finding report. Please contact us
. if you desire any additional infonnation..
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| cc: S. A. Schwartz, IE
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J. M. Taylor, IE'
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F. G. pagano, IE
F. Kantor, IE
C. R. Van Niel, IE
K. Cyr, ELD
M. Lynch, NRR
M. Hepler, FEMA'

M. Sanders, FEMA
D. Matthews, RES.
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